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CITY OF
CALEXICO

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE
CALEXICO PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Calexico Planning
Commission scheduled for Monday August 9, 2021 at 6:30 p.m. has been cancelled
due to lack of items. Please be advised the next regular meeting for the Calexico
Planning Commission is scheduled for Monday August 23, 2021 at 6:30 p.m.
Meeting will be held at Calexico City Hall Fernando ‘“Nene” Torres Council
Chambers located at 608 Heber Avenue, Calexico California 92231.
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Karen Osuna, Administrative Assistant

Posted on or before 6:00 p.m. on August 4, 2021 by Karen Osuna, Administrative Assistant.



